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In November, Stockton’s computational science program was awarded the 2010 Computational 
Engineering and Sciences Award during Supercomputing ’10, an international conference.  The award is 
administered annually by the Krell Institute and funded by the United States Department of Energy.     
 
Stockton offers both an undergraduate and graduate degree program in computational science 
as well as an accelerated dual-degree program that allows students to earn a master’s degree 
in five years.   
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